
Dear Sir/Madam,  

This is to inform that the syllabus of BCC/CCC Courses has been revised recently. 
In the revised syllabus some Financial Literacy concepts have been included. 
These concepts on financial literacy will enable the individuals undergoing the 
course, to understand the various financial services and be aware of the various 
schemes of Government of India.  
A new chapter in both BCC & CCC course namely “Chapter-8” has been 
introduced. The links for the revised syllabus are as follows: 
For BCC: http://www.nielit.gov.in/syllabus_of_bcc.pdf  

For CCC: http://www.nielit.gov.in/pdf/ccc/ccc_syllabus.pdf 

The link for the e-Learning content of  Financial Inclusion module by Ministry of 
Finance, Government of India, for BCC/CCC Courses: 
http://www.nielit.gov.in/education/Fin-Inclusion.aspx 
 
Please note that the question papers from February 2016 for BCC/CCC courses 
will be according to the revised syllabus.  
 
Thank you. 
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